
CITY OF AMARILLO 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City Council of the City of Amarillo, 
Texas, will attend a Budget Workshop on Monday, July 12, 2021 at 9:00 A.M., 
Tuesday, July 13, 2021 at 9:00 A.M., and Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 9:00 
A.M. Globe News Center, Education Room, 500 S Buchanan, Amarillo, Texas. 
To discuss and review the proposed 2021-2022 fiscal year budget. 
 
The Globe News Center Education Room is accessible to individuals with 
disabilities through the entrance on the north side of the building.  Parking 
spaces for individuals with disabilities are available in the parking lot adjacent 
to the entrance.  The Globe News Center is equipped with restroom facilities 
and  communications equipment that are accessible.  Individuals with 
disabilities who require special accommodations, or a sign language interpreter 
must contact the City Secretary’s Office 48 hours prior to meeting time by 
telephoning 378-3014 or the City TDD number at 378-4229. 
 
Posted this 8th day of July 2021. 
 
 


